
 

 

Annual Report Status 

 
 

 

Northern California Grooming Academy was granted approval by the BPPE 

in October 2023. Given that this approval was only recently awarded, we have not 

yet reached the point where filing an Annual Report is required. As a result, we do 

not have an Annual Report available at this time. 

 

Please be assured that once our first Annual Report is prepared and submitted in 

accordance with BPPE requirements, we will make it available on our website for 

your review. We appreciate your understanding and patience as we work to fulfill 

this obligation. 

- Northern California Grooming Academy 

 

 


